

Friars Primary Foundation School

Webber Street London SE1 ORF T: 020 7207 1807

E: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk
W: www.friarsprimaryschool.com

Twitter: @FriarsSE1

18th April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

On Thursday 4^{th} May 2023, Year 3 will be visiting the Microsoft Discover Centre in Oxford Circus to take part in an interactive workshop. The children will practice and develop their computer coding skills as part of the Computer Science Curriculum. Children will leave at 9.30 and return before the end of the school day.

Children will need a packed lunch, please remember no sweets, chocolate, nuts or fizzy/flavoured drinks. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please complete the reply slip below and return to the office no later than 9.30am Monday 24th April 2023.

We will require parent helpers, if you are available, please speak to me.

Yours sincerely	
Lucy Year 3 Teac	cher
Microsoft Discover	Centre Trip
Dear Lucy	
I give permission for my child Thursday 4 th May 2023	to attend the above trip on
My child will require a school packed lunch.	[]
Signed	Date
Relationship to child	